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Julie,

To follow up on our Monday meeting, I have confirmed that PG&E performs a system 
wide HCA study annually. Our last HCA study was completed in December 2010.

We are making good progress on our study for 2011; and so far we are about 60% 
complete as of September 31,2011. We are scheduled to be complete with all HCA 
county reviews by the end of 2011.

As always, we would be pleased to meet with you and your staff on our HCA study, 
integrity management work, and our plans to continually improve our processes.

Please give me a call if you have additional questions

Best regards

Jennifer
415-516-8347: cell 
415-973-2904: work
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